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Mo,

Regarding the Residential volume of the Florida Building Code 7th Edition under development, please have the Florida Building Commission consider the following "glitch" changes:

1. Revise Section R301.2.1.1.1 as follows:
R301.2.1.1.1 Sunrooms.  Sunrooms shall comply with AAMA/NPEA/NSA 2100.  For the purpose of applying the criteria of AAMA/NPEA/NSA 2100 based on the intended use, ….[remainder unchanged.]

Reason:  The AAMA/NPEA/NSA 2100 standard has been updated as AAMA/NSA 2100.

2 .Revise the following in Chapter 46, Referenced Standards, as follows:
AAMA/NPEA/NSA 2100-1219       Specifications for Sunrooms         R302.2.1.1R301.2.1.1.1

Reason:  The AAMA/NPEA/NSA 2100-12 standard has been updated as AAMA/NSA 2100-19.  We have provided a published copy of the updated standard. 
The code reference section change is a typographical correction.


I hope this is sufficient for handling at the June 2nd Commission meeting.
Thanks,
Joe
********************************
Joseph R. Hetzel, P.E., Associate Director of Technical Services
Thomas Associates, Inc.
1300 Sumner Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio  44115-2851 USA
phone (216) 241-7333 Ext. 7724
fax (216) 241-0105
URL:  www.thomasamc.com


[bookmark: _GoBack]
